From: briannahale3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brianna McGinnis

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:33 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I’ve been a public school teacher for 12 years and I’m TIRED. Tired of being expected to do more with less. Tired
of seeing teachers burn out and leave the profession. Tired of seeing programs like music and art cut from our
schools. Tired of seeing class sizes get larger and larger. Tired of using ancient curriculum or having to create my
own because it wasn’t in the budget. Tired of seeing my students sit in desks and chairs that are so old they are
falling apart. Tired of seeing the maintenance of our classrooms and buildings dwindle. And most of all TIRED of
seeing funding for the education of our youth low on the priority list. Let’s put education first and invest in our
children!

Sincerely,
Brianna McGinnis
95689 Quail Mountain Rd Gold Beach, OR 97444-9722
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